Sabeel Kairos

Annual General Meeting – 15th September 2020

Annual Accounts 2019


The Draft Accounts for 2019 are attached to this report.  The accounts were approved by the Board on 15th July 2020, are currently with the Independent Examiner and any changes arising from this process will be notified and explained to the AGM.

Key points about the finances of the organization shown in these accounts are as follows:

Income and Expenditure

· We received a number of generous donations during the year
· In addition to donations for general work, there were two significant donations towards the work of Sabeel Jerusalem.  These, together with some other smaller amounts, were paid over during the year.
· In 2018 a large number of number of books and publications were sold, many at the AGM. 
· The Administration costs have reduced from 2018 as the organization decided not to replace the salaried Administrator.

Balance Sheet

· The Designated Accounts include funds received in previous years, particularly through the 200 Club monies. These have been applied in 2019 to partially fund the work of our Advocacy Workers.
· General funds have increased, largely through the receipt of donations.

Summary

We received and were able to transfer some significant sums to Sabeel Jerusalem.  The organisation’s general funds increased by around £5,000 but Designated Funds were passed to Jerusalem or used to fund Advocacy work.


Peter Woodall
Treasurer
